
COMMENT CARD FOR 

501 POWELL STREET

Thank you for attending the community information session about 

Temporary Modular Housing being considered for the lot at 501 

Powell Street.

Please provide your comments below or get in touch:

Email: Darren Lee, Project Facilitator – Development Services, 

darren.lee@vancouver.ca

Phone: 604.871.6703

Visit the City’s Development Applications site:  

vancouver.ca/devapps

If you would like to receive email updates about the project, 

please provide your email address:

Email:

For more information about Temporary Modular Housing 

in the City of Vancouver please visit:

vancouver.ca/temporarymodularhousing

TEMPORARY MODULAR HOUSING

17-319


